
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

        Dear Parents and Carers  21.9.20 

Outdoor Learning 
 

Please ensure your child has a named 
outdoor learning kit on their peg for the 

term.  
 

Mulberry will be attending on Mondays and 
Tuesdays. Dewberry will be attending 

Thursdays and Fridays. 
 

 
 
 
  

  

All of the Year 2 team have been so impressed with how well the pupils have settled and adapted 
to their new classrooms and routines. We are all very proud of them!  

 
Thank you to those who were able join our virtual ‘meet the teacher’, we hope it gave a good 

insight into what is planned for Year 2. If you were unable to join us last week or if you have any 
questions, feel free to send an email to the main academy office who will forward it to Miss Isted 

or Miss Vaile.  
If you would like further reading regarding the recovery curriculum all information can be found 

at: 
 https://barrycarpentereducation.com/2020/04/23/the-recovery-curriculum/ 

Recovery Curriculum 
 

This week we are continuing our work 
based around ‘Why we can’t hug’.  

 
We will be thinking of a range of ways to 
show others we care as well as know we 
are cared for. This will include creating 
pictures for one another and writing a 

special message.  

  

Sounds Write 

This week we will be spelling and 
building words containing the sound /l/ 
We have discovered there a many dif-
ferent ways to represent the sound. 
Please practice the following words 

and generate other words with these 
sounds. 

Lamp, petal, gerbil, well, towel, 
double 

Important Reminder 

 

 Please ensure that children are bringing in a 
wipable lunch box or disposable bag.  

 

PE kits and outdoor learning kits need to be 
in a wipable bag, unfortunately we cannot 

accommodate large material rucksacks due to 
space and ability to clean. 

https://barrycarpentereducation.com/2020/04/23/the-recovery-curriculum/

